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World Book Day 
World Book Day this year is on Thursday 1st March 2018. 
To help celebrate the day, we welcome children, if they wish,  
to come to school dressed in their favourite Roald Dahl book 
character.  
Some classes have chosen a certain book to focus on during 
the school day on the 1st March. 
You can find ideas for costumes at: 
http://www.roalddahl.com/dress-up 
and  
https://www.theschoolrun.com/roald-dahl-dressing-up-
costumes 
 

Sports Relief & Breakfast  
On Friday 23rd March 2018 you are all welcome to 
join us for a Big Breakfast to help support Sport 
Relief.  
Doors will open at 8:15am and for £1 (pay on the 
door) you can enjoy cereal, toast and fruit juice. 
I am sure you will agree this is a very worthwhile 
cause and one we can support together. All of the 
family are welcome.   
Children may wear non-uniform and come to 
school in their sports kit.  

Grapes/Tomatoes 
To avoid choking, please can we request that grapes and cherry tomatoes 
be cut in half in children’s pack-ups.  
 

Mathletics 
Mathletes of the week winners: 
Week ending 4/2/2018 
Alex McConnell (3341) 
Oliver Shirley (3167)  
Kaitlin Roberts (3130) 
Key Stage 1/Foundation Stage winners were class – 2C (19056) 
Key Stage 2 winners were class 4P (25045) 
 
 

Foreign Coins 
Cranwell School s collecting old and foreign coins.  
All coins and banknotes are accepted, even obsolete currency. 
Please send the coins in an envelope to the school office.  
 
 
 
 

Bluey Club 
Bluey Club meet on Tuesdays at 10:30am. This group is for service 
children who have parent/s away on deployment or extended courses.  
If you would like your child to attend, please inform your child’s class 
teacher and provide us with contact details of the parent deployed. We 
would be grateful if you could inform us of any deployments, even if 
your child does not want to attend ‘Bluey Club’ as research shows this 
may affect academic performance and emotional well- being, and is 
beneficial for the school to know. 

 

 

If School has to Close 
If you are unsure whether the school will be open on a day 
when it snows, please listen to Lincs FM, their respective 
websites and Parentmail which will all provide relevant 
information as to whether we are open or not. A decision will 
be made at the earliest opportunity, but sometimes is not 
able to be made until 8am, therefore remain at home until 
the latest time possible to safely travel to school.  Please 
note, even when these establishments are contacted by 
school, it can often take a considerable time for the 
information to be available for broadcasting or uploading.  
 
The decision to close is not taken lightly, and there are a 
number of factors taken into account including: the safety of 
the school site, the ability for children to get to school and 
home safely, and are there sufficient members of staff to 
supervise the children on the premises. 
 
If School closes, the Before and After School Club (BASC) will 
also be closed. If your children have already been dropped off 
at school, the BASC staff will notify parents for immediate 
collection. 
Thank you for your support in this matter. 



 
 
  
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  
  
 
 

 
 
 
 Telephone 01400 659001 

E-mail  enquiries@cranwell.lincs.sch.uk 
or visit  

www.cranwell.lincs.sch.uk 
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Upcoming Events 
   

World Book Day – Roald Dahl 
Thursday 1st March 2018 

 
Next PTA Meeting 

Friday 2nd March in School at 13:30  
 

Science Week 
Monday 12th – Friday 16th March 2018 

 
Class Photographs 

Tuesday 13th March 2018 

 
Parent Interviews  

Monday 19th - Wednesday 21st March 2018 
 

Sports’ Relief 2018 & Big Breakfast 
Friday 23rd March 2018 

 
Thurston Week for Year 5 & 6 

Monday 23rd – Friday 27th April 2018 
 

SATs Week Year 6 
Week Beginning 14th May 2018 

 
Grandparents’ Day 

Friday 25th May 2018 
 

Year 1 Phonics Testing 
Week Beginning 11th June 2018 

 
This Academic year: 

Term 4 ends  :   Wed 28th March 2018 
Term 5 : Monday 16th Apr – Friday 25th May 2018 

Term 6 : Monday 4th Jun – Friday 20th July 2018 

 
 Academic Year 2018-2019 

  

Term 1 Tuesday 4th September – Friday 19th Oct 2018 
Term 2: Tuesday 30th Oct – Thursday 20th Dec 2018 

Term 3: Monday 7th January – Fri 15th Feb 2019 
Term 4: Mon 25th Feb – Fri 5th Apr 2019 

Term 5 : Tuesday 23rd Apr – Friday 24th May 2019 
Term 6 : Mon 3rd Jun – Friday 19th July 2019 

 
 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Mr Chris Wilson   
Headteacher 

Parent Evenings 
Parent Evenings have been placed in the diary for the week beginning 
19th March 2018.  
The School Governors will be in school while Parent Interviews take 
place, providing refreshments and answering any questions you may 
have. They will also be handing out a short questionnaire for all parents 
to complete. 
 

Class Photographs 
Class group photographs will take place on Tuesday 13th March. 

Assessment Time 
SATs week for Key Stage 2 is nationally arranged for the 
week beginning 14th May 2018. All Year 6 children will be 
participating in the tests. Optional SATs for other year 
groups will also be at this time. Year Two SATs testing will 
take place throughout May, and therefore children need to 
be in school during this time. 
Year One Phonics Screening will be taking place during the 
week commencing 11th June 2018 and is a Government 
requirement.  
Please ensure your child is in school during this period. 
Absences during this time may be classified as unauthorised. 

Buttons 
Do you have any spare old buttons you no longer require? 
If so, please send them in to school, as the children are 
able to utilise them in arts and crafts. Thank you. 

 

 

Dogs 
Please can you take notice of the ‘No Dogs’ signs which are displayed at all 
entrances to the school property. If you are a dog owner, please ensure 
our pathways are kept clean of dog excrements, preventing upset of 
having to clean the mess off. This is clearly a health and safety issue to all 
children within the school. Many thanks for your consideration in this 
matter.  
Please note, dogs are not permitted on the school grounds, 
including the parent waiting area. 
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